
A district employee who believes that they have been subjected to a reprisal for 

making a protected disclosure may submit a complaint to the Inspector General of 

the federal executive agency that is responsible for the relevant federal funding or 

federal contract. The federal agency and the agency's Inspector General have the 

authority to investigate such complaints and provide appropriate remedies for 

substantiated complaints. 


